
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

December 18, 2017 

Pub 42 Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 

CALL TO ORDER: 

The meeting was called to order at 6:15 PM by president Mike Sigelman, KØBUD.  

ATTENDANCE: 

There were 41 members in attendance. 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

The report for December is attached. Contributions (dues) for 2018 are now due. Check the roster 

page on the website to make sure you are paid up for 2018. You can make your contribution using 

PayPal or by mail. See the home page for links. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

The new club officers elected for 2018 were announced: 

 President – Bill Mitchell, AEØEE 

 Vice President – Bert Benjaminson, WBØN 

 Secretary/Treasurer – Pat Cain, KØPC 

 Director/DX Donation Manager – Mike Cizek, WØVTT 

 Director – Doug Arnston, KØPX 

 

Thanks to those who stepped up to lead the club and to the outgoing officers for their service. 

 

This was the annual Holiday meeting where the club provided appetizers for the members. The 

monthly raffle proceeds are used to fund this. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

None. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

None. 

http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/roster.php
http://www.tcdxa.org/index.html


DRAWING: 

$186 was collected for the drawing and five winners received $20 each: KØVZT, KEØL, KBØQR, 

KØVG, and KØBBC. The balance of $86 went to the club treasury. 

PROGRAM: 

There was no formal program at this meeting. Ralph, KØIR, co-leader of the Bouvet Island 

DXpedition gave an update on the preparations for the January 2018 trip. 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:21 PM. 

 

Pat Cain, KØPC 

TCDXA Secretary/Treasurer 



 


